
More trees are 
coming in Fall 2025.

Look for the pink signs!

TREE IMPACT REPORT

Impact to date in Ward 3... 

Other tree news...

WARD 3

30 trees were planted in Laclede Park last
October to replace lost ash trees

Funded by the USDA Forest Service.
USDA, City of St. Louis, and Forest
ReLeaf are equal opportunity providers.

Students at St. Mary’s High School
received trees through Forest ReLeaf’s
CommuniTree program to plant 15
new trees on their school grounds 

Visit the City’s website
to learn more!

Alderman Cohn helped to fund the
removal of dying ash trees in Minnie
Woods Park and Mt. Pleasant Park, along
with new trees being planted in both
parks by City Forestry

90 trees = 1.88 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

90 trees = 1.88 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

in 30 years

April 2025

St. Louis City Forestry is working to expand our tree canopy. Over the next 4
years, 3,200 street trees will be planted across 10 wards. Additionally, 
these trees will be watered! Thousands of existing street trees will also 

be pruned, all to enhance the City’s canopy.

Trash for Trees launched in Dutchtown this
spring. Its mission is to get trees in yards by
hosting sponsored trash cleanups. Find the
group on Facebook and join the effort!

“Trees are giving people food,
oxygen, and shade... Healing

Mother Earth.” 

-Mt. Pleasant resident


